
Bulletin Number: MMP 24-26 

Distribution: All Providers 

Issued: September 10, 2024 

Subject: Substance Use Disorder Health Home 

Effective: As Indicated  

Programs Affected: Medicaid, Healthy Michigan Plan, MIChild 

Note: Implementation of this policy is contingent upon approval of a State Plan 
Amendment (SPA) by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS). 

The purpose of this policy is to provide for the coverage and reimbursement of Substance Use 
Disorder Health Home (SUD-HH) services effective for dates of service on and after October 1, 
2024. The policy applies to Fee-for-Service and managed care beneficiaries enrolled in 
Medicaid, the Healthy Michigan Plan, or MIChild who meet health home eligibility criteria. In 
addition, the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) will create a 
companion operation’s guide for providers, the Substance Use Disorder Health Home 
Handbook, which will be housed on the Opioid Health Home (michigan.gov) website. 

General Information 

MDHHS is seeking approval from CMS to revise the current Opioid Health Home (OHH) SPA 
to optimize and expand services statewide and expand eligibility. The OHH will provide 
comprehensive care management and coordination services to eligible Medicaid beneficiaries 
with a diagnosis of opioid use disorder, alcohol use disorder and/or stimulant use disorder.  

Geographic Criteria 

The current OHH will expand to a Substance Use Disorder Health Home (SUD-HH) and will 
add PIHP Region 3 (Allegan, Kent, Lake, Mason, Muskegon, Oceana, Ottawa counties).  

Diagnostic Criteria 

Medicaid beneficiaries with International Classification of Diseases (ICD-10) codes for opioid 
use disorder, alcohol use disorder and/or stimulant use disorder.  

Manual Maintenance 

Retain this bulletin until the information is incorporated into the MDHHS Medicaid Provider 
Manual. 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/assistance-programs/medicaid/opioid-health-home
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Questions 
 
Any questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to Provider Inquiry, Department of 
Health and Human Services, P.O. Box 30731, Lansing, Michigan 48909-8231, or e-mailed to 
ProviderSupport@michigan.gov. When you submit an e-mail, be sure to include your name, 
affiliation, NPI number, and phone number so you may be contacted if necessary. Typical 
Providers may phone toll-free 800-292-2550. Atypical Providers may phone toll-free 
800-979-4662. 
 
An electronic copy of this document is available at www.michigan.gov/medicaidproviders >> 
Policy, Letters & Forms.  
 
Approved 
 
 
 
Meghan E. Groen, Director 
Behavioral and Physical Health and Aging Services Administration 
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